
Trouble logging in - Are you using the new link for Frontline?  
 
The web address for Frontline Education was changed March 18, 2019. If you have not yet 
logged into Frontline with the new link, please do so. No log in credentials will be required 
within the district network.  

 
Frontline for Employees  

              https://login.frontlineeducation.com/sso/everettsd 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me with any questions or concerns. 
 
Ingrid Stafford x4114 Nattawan Wood x4127 

You will receive this popup if you are 
outside of the district network. 
Simply use your district credentials 
(employee ID) to access Frontline 
Education.  

If you do find yourself on the old 
login page you can click the link 
to sign on with Organization SSO 
(your district email address). 
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